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This measure would take us back in time.  It would make it much more difficult for 

those who are elderly or disabled to vote.  Also It could interfere with people's work 

schedule.   

 

Our vote by mail procedure has shown itself to be a safe and trusted method of 

voting.  I urge you to vote no on this measure. 


